36 Bayliss Street
Toowong QLD 4066
ilister@cbdbug.org.au

Wednesday, 4 July 2012

Paul French and Kate Gubesch
Co-convenors

Brisbane CBD BUG

GPO Box 2104

Brisbane QLD 4001

By email: paul.french@cbdbug.org.au
' kate.gubesch@chdbug.org.au
Dear Paul and Kate,

It is with significant regret that | am resigning my position as co-convenor of
CBD BUG, as | will soon be moving overseas.

I intend to continue as a member of the BUG and to stay in touch with the
BUG’s activities, but | will no longer be able to attend meetings nor devote
sufficient time or attention to continue in my current position.

Thank you for your substantial efforts as co-convenors. | have no doubt that
through the continued dedication of yourselves and others the BUG will
continue to grow and achieve even greater successes than it already has.

Yours sincerely,

L

lan Lister



